
VISION SCREENING 
 

The Utah Department of Health requires screening students for distance visual acuity for pre-

kindergarten, kindergarten, and grades 1, 3, 5, 7 or 8, and 9 or 10.  Tenth grade students may be 

screened as part of their driver education class.  Students referred by parent or school personnel 

should also be screened during any grade.  Student in the grades listed above must be screened 

annually.  Additional grades may be screened at the discretion of the local education agency’s 

(LEA).  On an annual basis, a written request should be address to the student’s School Principal 

by September 1st to have their student’s name removed from the vision screening list.  


